ANNEXTURE  6
                                                  PROOF OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
The storm hit the area on the 10th October 2017 with most of the area experiencing problems, some minor some serious, as in the case of Raedene where the roof was blown off.
In this type of situation you had to take action and Wakefields instructed their Insurance broker to act. Inspections were made and damages were assessed. The insurance Co selected a roof specialist firm to do the work. 3 Months was lost to assessments and sorting out tenders and the actual work was done in 7 months. During this time a temporary arrangement was made to protect the building.
Therefore there was no time or reason to have public participation. It was purely a matter of making the roof safe to protect the building as quick as possible and to replace the old roof.  




